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recommended that this and other information are communicated to faculty and staff so they will 

know the advantages of purchasing the meal plan. Bret added that the Mane card with meal plan 

can be swiped for each guest at same meal and can be used at any meal. You can even bring the 

family for brunch on weekends.  Bret added that Towers’ menu is on a two-week rotation, so you 

have some predictability. A three-week rotation is needed to not tire of every-other-week 

sameness. 

• Dr. Amber Paulk ate breakfast at Towers just before 9 a.m. today. It was beautiful and nicer than 

expected. She saw cereals in dispensers and milk but did not see juice. There were fresh scones 

and moist fresh muffins. She had a to-go box. The staff was friendly. There were only one or two 

other people there dining. 

Gwen informed the group that hot foods are pulled at 8:30 a.m.  Chair Ogun asked if 
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• Ranee Mitchell ate today at the GUC’s A&W around 11:45 a.m.-12 noon. She had the chicken 

finger combo and her friend finally decided on the cheeseburger. It was 15 minutes from order to 

register for her chicken combo. The cashier did not know how to run a gift card; as a courtesy, 

they did not have to pay for guest’s order. The food was good.  

The man preparing the food can be rather startling when he talks to someone across the 

court because he has to speak so loudly. 

They could not find a clean table and had to clear away one. No one came around to 

clean tables while they were there. 

The grab ‘n` go 


